BATTLE CREEK RADIO!

July 20, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein

9404 Santa Fe Lane

Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

We are in receipt of you letter dated July 2, 1990.

This is to confirm the shows that you received over your
radio are correct.

Many thanks, for taking the time to write us about receiving
our station.

Sincerely,

;’.F s A

Jim Keene
Chief Engineer

390 Golden Avenue, Battle Creek, Michigan 49015, 616-963-5555 / Fax (616) 963-5185



